
Student-Led Conferences 

Tuesday 14th May 
3:45pm – 5:45pm 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 14th of May we invite you into the school as part of the Student-Led 

Conference. 
 

Student-Led Conferences increase the opportunity for student agency. Student agency 

“gives students power to direct and take responsibility for their learning, creating 

independent and self-regulating learners”. (Amplify DET May 2018) 
 

What is a Student-Led Conference?  

• It is a conference between the Student and Parent 

• Promotes student agency, which is central to the conference as students explain their 

learning independently 

• Teachers roam among conferences and support students if necessary 

• 20 minutes in length 

• There will be opportunity to visit specialist areas between 3:45pm and 5:30pm 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The SLC is a celebration of what your child has achieved and an explanation of how they 

have learnt. If you do have concerns regarding your child’s progress please make a separate 

time outside of Student-Led Conferences to discuss your concerns directly with your child’s 

teacher. 

Booking Information  

Please follow this link  

use the QR CODE or go to 

www.schoolinterviews.com.au  
 

 

and enter the event code:  y4uxh 

 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/y4uxh
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/

